
Book by Aryana Rayne
about

100 labyrinths 
of  British Columbia

with photos & contact information

Dear labyrinth friends,

About half of the labyrinths in British Columbia are on Vancouver Island, and you are invited to come up and explore some of them.

A group of people from the Oregon/Washington area are planning to go to Vancouver Island in September for the big International Labyrinth 
Gathering.  This is the first time that The Labyrinth Society's annual gathering is being held outside of the USA.  The people of Vancouver Island 
are offering an amazing number of interesting labyrinth events before, during, and after the TLS Gathering.  We would welcome you as part of our 
group of pilgrims traveling to Vancouver Island to participate in this amazing event.  There will be interesting speakers and workshops, labyrinth 
making on the beach, labyrinth tours, labyrinth marketplace and more.  Find all the details about the Gathering on The Labyrinth Society's web 
page.

There are many events and many decisions to make related to this labyrinth gathering, so Deadline for Early Bird Registration has been 
extended until July 21. 

To further inspire you, watch one or both of the beautiful videos about Labyrinths of Vancouver Island on the LNN Resources Page.  
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#video

Flier:  http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2013/130917_TLS_conference_flyer.pdf

Check out photos taken by LNN members at previous labyrinth gatherings on the LNN Photo Page
  Photos from gatherings 2008 through 2012
 http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/photos.html

Questions:  Contact    Kay Kinneavy, TLS Regional Rep for Oregon 
      Kay@Labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
     Myra Rynehart, TLS Regional Rep for Washington
      myra@laughingflowerlabyrinth.com
      

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR  97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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